
“The Migration of the Monarchs” 

 

Friday Night Lecture 

 

Friday, January 18, 2019 

6:30 P.M. - 8:30 P.M. 

Deukmejian Wilderness Park 

3429 Markridge Rd, Glendale, CA 91214 

 

Betina Loudermilk of Betina’s Butterfly Garden will be our 
guest lecturer on “The Migration of the Monarchs”.  Join us to 

learn all about Monarchs and their incredible journey from 
Mexico to the United States.  You will also learn how you can 

attract Monarchs to your garden and help them thrive.   
 

 
 

     
 
 

 

This event is FREE!!!   Seating is limited, call us to reserve 

your place at (818) 548-3795.  Sign up early as this program 

is popular.     

 
Snacks and drinks 

will be served 

 

 
This event is 

FREE! 
 
 
You must call us 

at  
(818) 548-3795 to 

reserve your place 
 
 

This program is 
recommended for 
ages 14 and older 

City of Glendale 
Community Services and Parks Department 

  

Para información en español, llame a (818) 548-2000 

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS WILL BE MADE UPON REQUEST.  

PLEASE NOTIFY US WITHIN 72 HRS PRIOR TO EVENT DATE.  

Հայերեն տեղեկությունների համար զանգահարել  

հետևյալ հեռախոսահամարով (818) 548-2000 
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